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May6, 2005 

Ralph Richter, M.D. - I D% / 
1705 East 19th #406 
Tulsa, OK 74104-5423 

Dear Dr. Richter: 

P.O. Box 18256 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73154-0256 

On May 5, 2005 the Oklahoma State Board of Medical Licensure and Supervision 
instructed me to place a Letter of Concern in your public file. 

The Board is concerned as to the utilization of false dating in research records 
done by you. They expect solely truthful and accurate information to be placed in all 
medical records, whether treatment records or research reports. 
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